PSAC Vice-President John Gordon addresses members on


the third day of the Treasury Board Units strike








On this third Workless Wednesday, PSAC  VP John Gordon said that Treasury Board's offer is less than the increase recommended by the independent chairs of all


Conciliation Boards and that it's time to call the Members of Parliament.





His address, in its entirety is posted at http://www.psac.com/CB/Bargaining_2000/PSAC_TB/Mobilization/strike/JG-to-members-e.htm





Today, on this third Workless Wednesday, 





There are twice the number of picket lines in St. Johns, than there were on August 15th.





Every last building in Moncton is picketed.





Alexa McDonough is on the line—the very strong line in Charlottetown.





Downtown Montreal is a sea of pickets.





Quebec City and Toronto have more lines and even the hard to picket Pearson Airport has an effective line.





All across Ontario lines are stronger. In London, Windsor, Kingston, Guelph, Cambridge, St. Thomas and Woodstock, PSAC members are on the line for fairness and respect


 


 But we all need to push harder at the political level.





Later today, I intend to get on the phone and talk to members of the Liberal Caucus. You need to do the same.  Call your MP or visit your Constituency Office.  Send a clear message.





Tell your MP that you want the government to value your work.





Tell your MP that you want a fair increase.





Tell your MP that you demand Respect.
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